Veteran doctors
granted
honorary status

Four veteran physicians were recently
recognized for years of outstanding service and
dedication to medicine and the mission of
Kingston General Hospital at the annual
Honorary Medical Staff luncheon.

Drs. Ivan Beck, Frank Cervenko, Hugh Gorwill
and David Robertson were inducted into the
esteemed group that includes 20 doctors who
have made significant contributions to KGH.

The hospital’s Medical Advisory Committee is
responsible for recommending Honorary
Medical Staff appointments to the Board of
Directors. The honorary title is granted to
physicians, scientists or others whose continued
association with the hospital will enhance the
institution.

Inductees are honoured with a certificate,
scroll and pin.
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KGH's Honorary Medical Staff include (front, I-r) Dr. Moussa Cohanim, Dr. Stuart Vandewater, Dr. Nathan Kaufman, Dr. George
Kipkie, Chief of Staff Dr. Peter Munt, Dr. Michael Simurda, Dr. David Surridge, Dr. Jack Kerr (back, I-r) Dr. Peter Morrin, Dr. Frank
Cervenko,* Dr. Hugh Gorwill,* Dr. David Robertson,* Dr. Bev Lynn, Dr. Wesley Boston, Dr. John Marshall, CEO Joe de Mora, Dr.
Ronald Pinkerton and Dr. Ray Matthews. New inductee Dr. Ivan Beck was absent.

* denotes new inductee




